QUEENSLAND POLICE SERVICE g

Board of Management

Statement of Outcomes — 21 December 2020

On Monday 21 December 2020, the Board of Management met and:
o Reflected and reviewed the last 12 months of meetings and decisions;
e Noted the update on SAP;
e Noted the status update on the PSBA dissolution;
¢ Noted the Working for Queensland Survey results and priorities;
e Noted the update of the Culture, Communications and Engagement Business Case replacing
Juniper; .
e Noted the inaugural QPS Strategic Workforce Plan 2020-2024;
e Noted the revised People Capability operational structure; and

e Noted the progress made on the development of a QPS Employee Lifecycle framework and
HR Capability Model.

The Board further discussed matters relating to:
e Current significant matters and operational matters of note;
e Financial Reporting;
e |ICT Reporting;
e Performance and Capability;
e Risk Reporting; and

e Projects.

The Board noted the following out of session submissions:
e Extension variation — Service Delivery Redesign; and

e Assets Committee Terms of Reference

The next Board meeting is scheduled for Thursday 25 February 2021.
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